From: David Magaram

To: Robin Proebsting
Subject: East Seattle School property
Date: Monday, June 24, 2019 8:06:00 AM

I have two major concerns about development at the site. First, the developer should be
restricted to current height standards so as to not block other resident's view. When | built my
current home very close to the site | was forced to adhere to these standards. Others should be
held to the same. My second concern is that they observe standards on impervious surfaces to
protect the lake and the environment.

Thank you,

David Magaram, M.D.
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